
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Nicole Wheelwright, Deputy City Clerk 

DATE November 1, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Upcoming Vacancies on City Commissions and Committees 
  

Description Formal Notice of Upcoming Vacancies and Application Process 

Background and Analysis:  

In accordance with Government Code Sections 54970 - 54974, also known as the 

“Maddy Act,” the following notice of upcoming vacancies of City commissions and 

committees shall be posted for the fair and equal opportunity of citizens to be able to 

apply for the consideration of appointment. Per code, this Local Appointments list will be 

posted on the City’s website and at the Beaumont Library for public view. As an added 

measure, not required by code, the City will also utilize social media outlets to advertise 

the vacancies with details on how to apply. Attached is a list of the current seats and 

upcoming vacancies as well as the Public Notice. 

Fiscal Impact: 

City staff estimates the cost to prepare this report to be $75. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Receive and file. 

Attachments: 

A. Local Appointment List 

B. Public Notice 
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